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RE: BTF Thanks you

To Bill, Angel, Gale, Floyd, Ruth, Rob, Mary, Brad, Roger, Peter, Carl, Ron, Kirk, Jason and Linda, we send greetings and a grateful thank you for helping to make Beyond the Formula VIII a rousing success.

THANK YOU, for helping to raise the bar for the level of excellence for all future conferences. We intend to continue to provide an opportunity for both new and experienced teachers of statistics to learn of new ideas and innovations in curriculum, methodology, technology and application. You certainly provided those opportunities this year in excellent fashion.

THANK YOU, for your roles, individually and collectively, in bringing to BTF a level of energy that proved contagious to participants. Your willingness to be spontaneous and to interact with each other made this as lively a conference as we’ve ever had.

THANK YOU, for being articulate in your presentations, and for explaining your ideas and experiences in ways that all could understand and that many will put into practice. The handouts you provided were helpful, and the extras were eagerly snapped up by those who were unable to attend your sessions.

This was our largest conference ever. We were proud to hold it in Monroe Community College’s new conference center. We are proud too of the support we get from our college in terms of finances and services. As teachers of statistics we derive a great deal of satisfaction from promoting the advancement of our craft. For your contributions at Beyond the Formula, you deserve to feel that satisfaction also.

To all our partners in this year’s statistical adventure, a final thanks from the Committee. We look forward to seeing you all again.
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